
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 20/03/2023 3:44:41 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

20/03/2023 

MR RAYMOND FORD 
17A MILLS PL 
BEACON HILL NSW 2100 

RE: DA2022/2081 -292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

Dear Sir/Madam 
I have been a local resident all my life growing up in North Curl Curl now residing in Beacon 
Hill I fully support the Construction of the Warringah Golf Sports Club,having played numerous 
sports over the years I know this club will be a great asset to the sporting community. It will be 
a family friendly club with no poker machines with fantastic new amenities for dining ,social and 
recreational facilities for all sports in the area. 
The new club will have 120. parking spots available which have already been approved and 
easy access to public transport . Regards 
Ray Ford 
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